
 

 

STAGECOACH CROSSINGS MINUTES 

 

June 9, 2010 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Don Hulinsky at 6 p.m.  Those present 

were Dennis Swartz, Mike McQuarrie, John Ziolkowski, and Don Hulinsky. 

 

The minutes of the May 12, 201 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Old business: 

Garbage services provider:  Red River Garbage Services has been selected as the 

provider for garbage pickup in Stagecoach Crossings.  They offered the best service for 

the least money and so  beginning this month they are picking up everyone’s garbage in 

the subdivision. 

 

Mail delivery:  We have been denied for the second time by the US Post Office to have 

our mailboxes moved just inside the Stagecoach Crossing sign for mail delivery.  We 

have one more option to try and will keep you updated. 

 

Road repair:  Partial payment has been made to Rosane Construction for the repair thus 

far on the road.  Despite all the rain we have had, it seems to be structurally much more 

sound and next gravel will be needed for the surface. 

 

New business: 

Variance:  Don Hulinsky requested permission to place temporary fencing on his 

property for horses.  The request was granted. 

 

Subdivision picnic:  Saturday, July 10, 2010 at Stagecoach Crossings lake.  See 

Stagecoach Crossings website for details.  Mark your calendar and pray for sunshine! 

 

Treasurer’s report:   

Checking:   $5542.59  

Savings:  $8862.59 

 

The next HOA meeting will be the second Wednesday in August.   

 

Hope to see you all at the picnic in July! 
 

 

 

 

 


